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  Hunter Killer Brad Taylor,2020-01-07 Pike Logan
tracks highly-trained Russian assassins to Brazil
in this blistering, action-packed thriller from
New York Times bestselling author and former
Special Forces Officer Brad Taylor. “It’s an
excellent read, and I greatly enjoyed it.” —Nelson
DeMille Pike Logan and the Taskforce were once the
apex predators, an unrivaled hunting machine that
decimated those out to harm the United States, but
they may have met their match. While Pike Logan
and Jennifer Cahill prepare to join their team on
a counter-terrorist mission in the triple
frontier—the lawless tri-border region where
Argentina, Brazil, and Paraguay meet—they are
targeted in Charleston, South Carolina. A vicious
explosion kills a friend, and the perpetrators
have set it up to look like an accident. While the
authorities believe this was not foul play, Pike
knows the attack was meant for him. When he loses
contact with the team in South America, Pike is
convinced he and the Taskforce are under assault.
His men are the closest thing to family that Pike
has, which means he will do anything, even ignore
direct orders to stand down, to find them. Pike
and Jennifer head to Brazil to investigate their
disappearance and run headlong into a crew of
Russian assassins. Within days they are entangled
in a byzantine scheme involving Brazilian politics
and a cut-throat battle for control of offshore
oil fields. Forged in combat, the Russians are the
equal of anything the Taskforce has encountered
before, but they make a mistake in attacking
Pike’s team, because Pike has a couple of elite
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Israeli assassins of his own. And Pike will stop
at nothing to protect his family.
  The Riverside Killer Christine Keers,Dennis St.
Pierre,1996 The story of the Riverside Killer is
told by the homicide detective who cracked the
case and covers the efforts of the investigative
team, the double life of stock clerk William
Lester Suff, and his six-year murder spree.
Original.
  Killer Book of Cold Cases Tom Philbin,2012-02-01
Shocking Stories of the Most Infamous Unsolved
Crimes Every criminal dreams of committing the
perfect crime. A crime that is so well executed,
with clues and evidence so scarce, that even the
experts are left baffled. The Killer Book of Cold
Cases takes you behind the crime scene tape and
deep into the investigations of some of the most
puzzling and notorious cold cases of all timefrom
murders to kidnappings to massive bombings that
were open for years before the criminal was
finally brought to justice. Read about: *The New
York City judge whose disappearance was so famous,
his name became synonymous with cold cases * The
first use of DNA to help solve a murder case that
had been cold for years * The bomber who took down
an entire plane of people, just to collect on his
mother's insurance * The legendary bank robber
D.B. Cooper * The murder of two cops in a small
California town-a case that took more than SO
years to solve * The Mad Bomber, who drove New
Yorkers half crazy in the fifties by planting
bombs all over the city Bury yourself in these
edge-of-your-seat tales, read chilling quotes, and
test your crime IQ with cold-case trivia. You'll
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stay up wondering which criminals might still be
on the loose!
  The Killer's Wife Bill Floyd,2008-03-04 Six
years after her courageous testimony helped put
her husband on death row for a string of gruesome
murders, Leigh Wren has almost succeeded in
putting her past to rest. She has moved from the
West Coast to North Carolina with her young son,
adopting a new name and a new life. But the world
that she has created for herself is shattered when
the father of one of her ex-husband's victims
begins stalking her, then confronts her late one
night. In the days that follow, he exposes Leigh,
in newspapers and on television, to a startled
North Carolina community. And just as her marriage
to Randall Mosley, a man who became known to the
world as a deviant serial killer, is brought back
to light, a more deadly game of cat and mouse
ensues. A new killer has emerged, one whose
methods are frighteningly similar to those used by
Mosley, who is awaiting execution thousands of
miles away. Leigh and her son appear to be in the
assailant's scope, and it becomes clear that he is
more than a copycat killer—his targets are all
tied to Leigh's former life. With the clock
ticking down and the victims of a new killer
mounting, Leigh is forced to probe the darkest
corridors of her past to protect her life and her
son's. She must also confront her own feelings of
responsibility: Leigh has always professed her
ignorance, but how complicit was she in her
husband's horrific murder spree, as it was taking
place? From a major new voice in suspense, The
Killer's Wife is a story driven by psychological
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insight and harrowing revelations, asking how well
you can ever really know the person sleeping
beside you.
  The Professional Serial Killer and the Career of
Ted Bundy Bonnie M. Rippo Psy. D.,2007-02-13 In
the pages of The Professional Serial Killer and
the Career of Ted Bundy, you will find yourself
eerily intrigued as the serial killer introduces
himself to you. Say hello to your neighbor,
partner, son, or daughter-whose dual identity now
includes the facade of Politician, Clergyman,
Lawyer, Contractor, or Compliance Officer. Your
imagination will spark as you slowly but gradually
become enamored to the serial killer's ingenuity,
as an entrepreneur in the art of murder. Now that
you are chillingly mesmerized by his charm, the
serial killer takes great pleasure in his sting
operation. Thrilled as he passionately and
addictively perfects his art, the killer
creatively refines his ruse for capturing his
victims. In order to inflict the highest level of
horror and pain each scene is designed to give the
killer an ultimate high of sadistic pleasure. As
you reel back and forth, from the disdain you feel
for the killer, a sudden and unsuspecting sinking
feeling erupts through your very being. The
sensation that this is not a horror movie,
illuminates your mind, and grasps your fascination
with the question: How did this happen? A more
intriguing question may be: When did this start?
You may want to ask three-year old Ted Bundy.
  The Christopher Killer Alane Ferguson,2008-02-01
On the payroll as an assistant to her coroner
father, seventeen-year-old Cameryn Mahoney uses



6

her knowledge of forensic medicine to catch the
killer of a friend while putting herself in
terrible danger.
  Mapping the Trail of a Serial Killer Brenda
Lewis,2009-11-10 The idea of the wandering
murderer, leaving a trail of mutilated bodies in
his wake, has long fascinated followers of true
crime. By charting the geography of the killer's
actions, Mapping the Trail of a Serial Killer
takes an innovative approach to exploring the
killing sprees of more than 40 mass murderers from
the early 20th century right up to the present
day. With specially commissioned maps pinpointing
each killer's actions, Mapping the Trail of a
Serial Killer reveals patterns of behavior and
enables the reader to understand some of the
thinking of the minds of men like Ted Bundy, David
Berkowitz, and Andrei Chikatilo.
  Inside the Minds of Serial Killers Katherine
Ramsland,2006-08-30 There are many cultural myths
about serial killers, often propagated even by
mental health professionals. Many assume there is
a profile of a serial killer, that serial killers
always go for the same victim type or always use
the same MO, that they are more clever than
ordinary people, and that they are inevitably
charming and attractive. The truth is not as
simple as that. There are different types of
serial killers, and while there are many books
that discuss the serial killer phenomenon
especially in relationship to victim types or
context, researchers have not yet been able to
come up with a definition, or type, that covers
the broad spectrum of serial killers and their
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complex psychological dynamics. Ramsland looks at
the variety of serial killer types, illustrating
that it is difficult to accurately depict these
elusive, intriguing, and dangerous killers. There
are many cultural myths about serial killers,
often propagated even by mental health
professionals. Many assume there is a profile of a
serial killer, that serial killers always go for
the same victim type or always use the same MO,
that they are more clever than ordinary people,
and that they are inevitably charming and
attractive. The truth is not as simple as that.
There are different types of serial killers and
while there are many books that discuss the serial
killer phenomenon especially in relationship to
victim types or context, researchers have not yet
been able to come up with a definition, or type,
that covers the broad spectrum of serial killers
and their complex psychological dynamics. Ramsland
looks at serial killer types, illustrating that it
is difficult to accurately depict these elusive,
intriguing, and dangerous killers. This book
examines a variety of serial killers, from sexual
predators to psychotic killers, from murder teams
to odd eccentric stalkers, in order to present the
distinct psychological dynamics that set serial
killers apart from other violent murderers. Among
the motives addressed are lust, control, glory,
profit, thrill, delusions, rage, the desire for
company, the need to please a partner, and even
murder as an intellectual exercise. Serial killers
live double lives, hiding their violence even from
those who live with them, so along with a study of
motives are chapters devoted to how close
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associates have described killers, including
parents, siblings, co-workers, lovers, and
survivors. There is no profile of a serial killer,
and this book establishes that in vivid and
frightening detail.
  Ted Bundy: Conversations with a Killer Stephen
G. Michaud,Hugh Aynesworth,2019-07-02 In a series
of death row interviews done shortly before his
execution, infamous serial killer Ted Bundy gave a
third-person confession of his many murders. This
definitive book on Bundy was recently made into a
Netflix documentary. What goes on in the mind of a
serial killer? Drawn from more than 150 hours of
exclusive tape-recorded interviews with the
handsome, charismastic Bundy, whose grisly killing
spree left at least 30 young women dead across
seven states between 1974 and 1978, this chilling
exposé provides a shocking self-portrait of one of
the most savage sex murderers in history. Speaking
eerily in the third person, Bundy reveals
appalling details about his crimes, discloses how
he attracted his victims, explains how he
methodically disguised his acts, and recounts his
two daring jailbreaks. Bundy also offers his
thoughts on other infamous serial killers,
including John Wayne Gacy and Son of Sam.
  Confessions of a Gentleman Killer Johnny
Payne,2020-10-15 London, 1843 He hadn't planned to
become a murderer. In fact, he had dreamed of
graduating from Oxford, settling down with
Cecilia, the love of his life, opening a small law
practice, having a child, and stealing away from
his overbearing in-laws. That's not what happened.
Kilcairn is a brilliant man with a philosopher's
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mind, ambitious and capable, gentle and
thoughtful. But when his life begins to unravel,
blood lust overtakes him and his life of crime
begins. Was the urge always there? If not, who
pulled the string that began his demise? An
intimate peek into one serial killer's mind,
Confessions of a Gentleman Killer asks readers
just what motivates a man who, otherwise, would be
the perfect gentleman.
  Tantamount Blaine L. Pardoe,Victoria R.
Hester,2019-10-01 A cold case investigation of a
notorious serial killer who terrorized 1970s
Washington D.C. by the New York Times bestselling
true crime coauthors. In 1971 and 1972, a deadly
predator stalked the streets of the nation’s
capital. His targets were young girls whose fates
included rape and torture before their brutalized
corpses were left in plain view along busy
roadways. Seven victims raging from the ages of
ten to eighteen died in his hands. On one victim
he left a note, taunting police and claiming the
media’s name for him: The Freeway Phantom. Then,
as abruptly as he started, the Freeway Phantom
stopped. Decades later, Washington DC’s oldest
unsolved serial killing spree is pried open with
the suspects, the liars, and the evidence laid
bare. Father-daughter true crime investigators
Blaine Pardoe and Victoria Hester shed new light
and provide tantalizing new clues as to who the
Freeway Phantom may be.
  The Killer Tom Wood,2011-08-02 After a routine
job turns into a fight for his life, professional
killer Victor races across Europe to find out who
bought his services and why they now want him
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dead, a trip that causes him to stumble into an
international conspiracy that spans four
continents.
  The Making of a Serial Killer Danny
Rolling,Sondra London,2011-02-01 The man convicted
of the vicious murders of five college students in
Gainesville, Florida, discusses his motivations
and actions in commiting the crimes, reflects on
what made him into a killer, and his struggle to
come to terms with what he did. Original. IP.
  Raised by a Killer: Extreme Horror Book #1 Age 4
Sea Caummisar,2021-03-22 The story of a daughter
being raised by a single father, who happens to be
a serial killer. As the series progresses, Deicide
will grow older. In this thrilling first book,
experience the sights, smells, and sounds through
the eyes of four-year-old Deicide.The formative
years of any child's life are crucial. In this
time frame, she is curious and innocent.With each
book, Deicide will grow older, giving us an inside
look at how her life has been affected due to her
upbringing.Warning: Graphic scenes that may
disturb some readers
  Ted Bundy Al Cimino,2019-05-15 On first
impressions, Ted Bundy seemed like the perfect
all-American boy. He was good-looking, fun and
very charming; many women found him
irresistible... But deep inside he was an evil
monster who terrorised large areas of America,
assaulting and murdering numerous women and
adolescent girls. He used his insider knowledge of
law enforcement to evade detection, escaping from
imprisonment twice before his eventual capture.
While he confessed to 30 killings, the real figure
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was probably much higher and many of the bodies
have never been found. Crime writer and journalist
Al Cimino delves into this astonishing and tragic
tale, providing a detailed account of Bundy's
crimes and the twisted manipulations of his
victims. This is the story of a chameleon-like
psychopath and necrophile who lured innocent
victims to a horrible end.
  The I-5 Killer Ann Rule,2022-01-04 Previously
publisher under the pseudonym Andy Stack.--Title
page verso.
  Killer Book of Serial Killers Tom
Philbin,Michael Philbin,2009 The Killer Book of
Serial Killers is the ultimate resource (and gift)
for any true crime fan and student of the bizarre
world of serial killers. Filled with stories,
trivia, quizzes, quotes, photos, and odd facts
about the world's most notorious murderers, this
is the perfect bathroom reader for anyone
fascinated with serial killers. The stories and
trivia cover such killers as: John Wayne Gacy Ted
Bundy The BTK Killer Jack the Ripper The Green
River Killer Serial killers around the world And
many more Bathroom readers have enjoyed
considerable success as a format, selling millions
of copies. The Killer Book series brings this
format to the rabid true crime audience. Including
more than 40 black & white photos, this is a must
for true crime fans.
  Sleep My Little Dead Kieran Crowley,2011-04-01
The twisted copycat who looked to the stars... He
slipped like a sinister shadow in the night,
stalking, then savagely attacking. Most of his
unsuspecting targets were shot at close range and
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one woman was stabbed over one hundred times.
After dispatching his victims, police allege he
left their bloodstained bodies and crept back to
the neatly kept room in his mother's apartment.
Sleep my little dead... The taunting, bizarre
letters alleged killer Heriberto Seda sent to the
police and the New York Post were full of strange
symbols and mysterious references to the Zodiac.
For six terror-filled years, the Zodiac killer
ruled the night, claiming nine victims in his
homicidal rage. One of the biggest manhunts in New
York City's history was unleashed...and still the
body count rose. When would the terror end? Police
claim his lethal fury finally exploded one summer
afternoon. After shooting his own sister, he held
her boyfriend hostage and kept scores of heavily
armed police pinned down in a ferocious firefight
that finally ended with his surrender. But it was
only when an alert detective recognized a symbol
drawn on Seda's confession as similar to the
personal signature used by the Zodiac Killer in
his letters, that investigators concluded that the
madman they had arrested was in fact the notorious
Zodiac Killer. Author Kieran Crowley, an award-
winning New York Post reporter who covered the
case from the first grisly shooting and cracked
the psychopath's secret code, reveals the
exclusive inside story and finally solves the
biggest remaining mystery of the case.
  Once a Killer Martin Bodenham,2018-06-11 You can
never really escape your past… Michael Hoffman has
come a long way from his deprived childhood in
Chicago’s South Side. Now he’s a young, successful
partner in a major New York law firm, handling
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some of its clients’ most prestigious M&A deals.
With a beautiful wife, and two young daughters who
look up to him, he has built the perfect life. But
Michael has a secret: one that goes back to his
childhood; a secret so dark it would destroy his
family and brilliant career. Discovered by the
wrong people, it would certainly get him killed.
There is only one person who knows about his past,
and he is a career criminal who manages a low
profile hedge fund, bankrolled by Eastern European
mafia money. Michael is safe, but only for as long
as he agrees to feed details of his firm’s deals
to the fund so it can make millions from insider
trading.
  The Killer Book of Infamous Murders Tom
Philbin,Michael Philbin,2011-03-01 Spine-chilling
Tales of the Ultimate Evil Deeds Murders have long
made headlines, but only those with the most
heartless betrayals, twisted lies, and gruesome
crime scenes have earned a place in infamy. The
Killer Book of Infamous Murders takes you behind
the crime scene tape and into the heart of
notorious and remorseless massacres. Uncover
fascinating facts about killers' dark pasts, pent-
up rage, and what finally caused them to snap-
leading them to commit some of the world's most
shocking crimes, including: Leopold and Loeb's
perfect crime: the kidnapping and slaying of
fourteen-year-old Bobby Franks The bloody
shootings of Alan and Diane Johnson, killed by
their sixteen-year-old daughter The cold-blooded
murder of the Clutter family The puzzling and
controversial murder of Marilyn Sheppard And much
more... Bury yourself in these edge-of-your-seat
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tales, read chilling quotes and courtroom
transcripts, and test your crime IQ with trivia.
You'll shudder in horrified delight-and you just
might need to sleep with the lights on.
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